
                                                       

 

PUBLIC  NOTICE:  2010/11  ANNUAL REPORT 

        A public notice is hereby given in terms of the  section 127[5] of the Municipal Finance 

Management Act of 2003 (act 56 of 2003) that the Accounting Officer must in accordance with Section 

21[A] of the Municipal Systems Act of 2000 (act 32 of 2000) make public the Annual Report as tabled in 

Council. 

The 2010/2011 Annual Report of Molemole Local Municipality is available for public inspection at both 

Mogwadi and Morebeng municipal offices as well as in the municipal website:  www.molemole.gov.za 

for a period of 14 working days, commencing from Friday, 14 February 2012 to Wednesday, 1st March  

2012. 

Comments on the Annual Report can either be emailed to vermaakb@molemole.gov.za or be placed in 

the comment boxes provided for at both offices. 

For any information, do not hesitate to call Molopa Timo or Tlhabela Kulani at 015 501 0243. 

TD. NKOANA 

Municipal Manager      
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